
 
 
April 8, 2022 

  
 
As a reminder we sent a memo out last week detailing an unexpected price increase that will be put into effect May 1st. 
We wanted to give you an update to let everyone know that our price guide web page has been updated to reflect the 

May 1st price increases. You can access digital copies here: 
  
CACO Price Guides 2021 
  
Please bookmark this link to have access to CACO’s most up to date price guides. 
  
If you did not receive the memo on April 8th, click here for copy. 
  
Again we thank you for your continued support and we look forward to working with you through these difficult times. 
  
To unsubscribe from our mailing list click here. 

 

https://www.cacoinc.com/?page_id=2206
https://www.cacoinc.com/wp-content/uploads/2021/04/May-1st-2021-Price-Update.pdf
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